
SUMMER IS HERE . .
 

and so are the builders.
Please be patient as the building works 
will be with us until next Summer.
Number 24 started up with the ground works 
last month and the building phase is expected 

to start mid September. 
The extension to 
Number 26 will also be 
starting mid 
September. Both plan 
completion Summer 
2018.
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BIN DAYS 
Our day is 
Wednesday. Check 
our website for pick 
up schedule. 

PLEASE 
REMEMBER TO 
PUT YOUR BINS 
AWAY INSIDE 
YOUR GATES 

IN MEMORY 

It is with great 
sadness we 
report that Anne 
Fraser passed 
away in July. 
Anne was a long 
standing resident 
of Golf Side. Our 
condolences to 
Ian and their 
family.

SUGGESTIONS? 
Use the suggestion box 

on the website home 
page

1
MIND YOUR SPEED 

15MPH

2
EMAIL 

Committee members 

gsra@golfside.uk
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REPORT IT! 
Please let the Committee know straight away about things that affect the safe use of 
the road ie. gates not working properly, soak away drains blocked etc. You should 
report broken street lamps in front of your property directly to the council yourself.

GATES ‘UPDATE’

Bob Livingston has heard favourably from 
Sutton Council on a pre-application for 5 bar 
gates at both ends of Golf Side. If any other 
residents would like to seek pre application 
approval for a considered gate design please 
obtain  by the end of September 2017 so that 
a road consensus can be achieved and a full 
application can be sought later this year. Pre 
Application costs will be borne by the GSRA.

Xmas Venue

Please let us have your suggestions and 
associated costings for a venue to 
accommodate the 2017 Golf Side Christmas 
Party.

TIME IS RUNNING OUT!

Road Subs

Believe it or not there are still six residents 
who have not paid their road subs for this 
year, and even some from last year. Every 
resident is automatically a member of the 
GSRA and are bound to pay this nominal fee 
for the upkeep and welfare of Golf Side. Your 
Committee volunteers will not continue to 
waste time chasing non payers down but will 
simply take offenders to court. Starting 2018 
subs will be collected by direct debit, details 
of which will be forthcoming.


